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March 15, 2021 

 

Immunization Requirements for 12​TH​ grade students for 2021-2022 school year 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian(s), 

The Ohio Department of Health has issued state immunization requirements for the upcoming 

2021-2022 school year. All students entering 12​th​ grade will be required to show proof of receiving the 

Meningococcal​ (​MCV4​) vaccine prior to the beginning of the school year.  

Students will be required to have two (2) doses of the Meningococcal (MCV4) vaccine unless the first 

dose is administered on or after the student’s 16​th​ birthday, then the second dose will not be required.  

A copy of the student’s immunization record must be submitted to the school in order to complete the 

requirement. Records may be submitted to the school clinic by​ fax to 513-891-3845 ​or by ​email to 

medical@dpccsd.org​. If sending via email please include the student’s name, grade and date of birth in 

the email subject line. 

You may obtain the vaccination at any Hamilton Co. Public Health Dept. Clinics (513-984-7882), 

Norwood Health Dept. (513-458-4600), TriHealth Clinics at Walgreens, Kroger Little Clinic, or your family 

doctor. Please check with your health care provider to be sure your child is properly vaccinated for the 

start of the 2021-2022 school year. 

If you have any questions, please call Deer Park Jr./Sr. High School at 513-891-0010. 

 

Sincerely, 

Shane Hartley, Principal Julie Dydo BSN, RN, School Nurse 
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